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Weekly newsletter 32 W/E 16th June 2023 
PLEASE NOTE: Car park gates are closed between 8.25am - 9.00am & 2.55pm - 3.30pm for safety 

Happy Birthday to the children 
who have  

birthdays this week & next: 
  

FROM ALL OF THE STAFF AND PUPILS AT HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Attendance Awards 
 

Congratulations to the  
following classes for the best 
attendance for week ending  

9th June:  
 

KS1: Y1  92.41% 
KS2: Y3  97.00%  

Like us on Facebook: Hylton Castle Primary School Authorised Page   Teachers2Parents (App) 
 

Follow us on Twitter: @HCP_School WEBSITE: www.hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk Email: info@hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
W/B  12th June 2023 
Y1 - Phonics Screening Check 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Tuesday 13th June 2023 
Class Photos - School uniform & 
NOT PE KIT 
  ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Wednesday 14th June 2023 
Nursery assembly -  
Morning children - 11.00am 
Afternoon children - 2.30pm 
  ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Thursday 22nd June 2023 
Reception trip - £10.00 
To be paid by Thursday 15th June   
   ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Friday 23rd June 2023 
Year 2 class assembly - 2.15pm 
  ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Monday 26th June 2023 
Year 6 Fundraiser   
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Tuesday 27th June 2023 
Year 1 trip - £5.00 
To be paid by Friday 23rd June   
   ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Friday 30th June 2023 
Year 3 class assembly - 2.15pm 
  ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Wednesday 5th July 2023 
Y1-Y6 sports day - 1.30pm (field) 
  ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Thursday 6th July 2023 
Year 1 class assembly - 2.15pm 
  ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Friday 7th July 2023 

• EYFS sports day - 9.30am (field)
nursery closed afternoon 

• Year 5 class assembly - 2.15pm 
  ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Tuesday 11th July 
Uniform Swap Day 
Wellbeing Day - Give  
Colonel Considerate - Yellow  
Parents invited at 2.00pm 
……………………………………………………………………………… 
Thursday 13th July 2023 
Year 4 class assembly - 2.15pm 
  ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Friday 14th July 2023 

• Reception assembly - 2.15pm 

• Reports to parents 
  ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Thursday 20th July 2023 

• Y6 leavers assembly - 9.15pm 

• Break up for Summer   
 ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Heroes of the Week 
 

 
 

 
Well done to the children who 
won this week: 
 

• All of Nursery 

• Jaxon Smith 

• Aliya Duggan 

• Joey Spencer 

• Harry Cruddas 

• Lilia Walt 

• Lola Stoker 

• Lena Smolinska 

• Katelyn Smith 
 

Every week, a ‘Hero of the 
Week’ is chosen from each class 
and they get to add 10 tokens to 
their house collection!  

OPAL Superstar  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The OPAL Superstar award is 
awarded to someone who has 
showed a real commitment to 
OPAL and being a positive role 
model to others.  
 

The winner for this week is : 
 

• Esmee Butler 
 

A huge well done and keep it 

up.    

Reminder—Year 6 Fundraiser – Monday 26th June 
 

We are organising our annual Year 6 fundraiser to raise money for our leaver’s celebrations at the end 
of the year. There will be lots of different stalls including a cake stall, tombola, face painting, guess the 
sweets in the jar, lucky dip and much, much more! We are hoping that you will all support us by  
donating things to sell on the day and/or letting your child bring some money in to spend (change 
would be fantastic). We would really appreciate the following donations: 
 

• Cakes and biscuits 

• Old toys, books and games – any bits and pieces for the jumble sale! 

• Tombola prizes (games, toiletries, toys etc.)  
 

Any donations can be handed to a member of Year 6 for safe keeping until the day.  
 

Thanks Everyone! 
From Year 6 

Uniform swap   
 

As part of our next wellbeing day which has the theme ‘give’ we would really 
love to facilitate a uniform swap. Children are still expected to wear full,  
correct uniform for the remainder of the year so please do not donate all your 

uniform items.    
 

However, if you do have any items, you no longer need and could be contributed to another family, 
please can you send them into school on Monday 3rd July. We will set up our pop-up station on Tuesday 
11th July where you are welcome to take any uniform items that may be of use.   

Alfie Conlin 

Dexter Morris 

Anthony Jude-Nduka 

Lila Potts 

Kaelum  Trueman 

Keegan Smith 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiW7uLUmfbQAhXEzRQKHTXfAEkQjRwIBw&url=https%3A%2F%2Ffacebook-pro-app.en.softonic.com%2F&psig=AFQjCNGe5loF62Oz0riL_LUWVzyLeKZHng&ust=1481891356092929


 
OPAL update 

 

On Tuesday 11th July Ingrid from OPAL will be coming into school to share some information with parents about the 
program. Parental support is vital for OPAL to continue so would be great if you could attend.  Ingrid will be sharing 
the benefits of play and the impact it can have on your child’s development. There will also be an opportunity to visit 
the yard with your child and engage in some play with them.  The session will start at 2pm and we really hope you can 

join us.    

Year 5 
 

This week year 5 had great fun reading an exclusive sampler of David Walliams new book, The World’s Worst Monsters in the woods. 


